COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Stgeet, E.C.3.

9th February, 1939.

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 29th

" . November last respecting the Motorship "YUKAGIR",
I shall be obliged 1f you will kindly let me lmow,
for the information of the Comittee, what definite
arrangements are proposed to be made for the Donkey
Boller Survey of this vessel to be carried out.
I am, Dear Sip,

Yours fafthfully,

i : Clerk to the
‘ Classification Committee.

Chief of the Central Marine Dept.,
The Peoples Commisariat of Water Transport,
Petrovka 3,
Moscow,
UsB.8.R.




